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Scout Uniform and 
Badge Shop 

Open most term time Monday's from 5pm till 7pm 

To purchase uniforms plus so much more as seen online at 

www.shop.scouts.org.uk but without postage costs - 

payment by cash or cheque at time of ordering 

 

Opening dates for 2022 (Monday's only) 

21st February – 28th March, 25th April, 9th May – 23rd May, 

6th June – 11th July, 12th September – 17th October 

31st October – 5th December.  Re-open for 2023 on 16th Jan 
 

Located in 2nd 

Cheshunt Scout Group's 

HQ 

Burgess Hall, Goffs 

Lane, Cheshunt, 

Hertfordshire EN7 5EG 
 
 
For more details contact us on 
ehdssubs@btinternet.com but 

please be advised, National Scout Shops (who supply us) are having problems with 
stock, which has a knock on effect with us.  We will do our best 
to meet all orders without postage costs to you.   
This shop is run by volunteers, please speak to Beverley 
(Volunteer Shop Manager) if you can help too.  

 

Please protect our volunteers in the Shop by wearing a face 

covering when visiting our District Scout Shop 

East Herts District Scouts 


